
 Important Update
We have been updating you about changes to our donation system, and we

understand some of our donors had concerns about the sender. We appreciate your

vigilance, and we want to assure you that the message was directly from TWB. 

CharityEngine, is our new donation management platform.

This platform will provide our supporters with better tools to manage their giving

preferences and access their donation history.

Please, don't hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or concerns. If you

have any question or concern, please contact our Executive Assistant, Betty Azori, at

betty@womensbuilding.org

Facing Challenges Together: Building
Community & Solidarity

In the wake of the election results, we share the disappointment felt by many. This

moment highlights the vital work still needed to support women, immigrants, LGBTQ+

individuals, and other marginalized communities. At TWB, we remain steadfast in our

mission to provide a safe, inclusive space while advocating for justice, resilience, and

community care [Read our full statement here]

 

With Giving Tuesday approaching on December 3, we invite you to stand with us.

Now, more than ever, we need to invest in resources and healing within our

community to safeguard our people and prepare for what lies ahead. This is a time to

unite in solidarity and take a stand for the rights, stability, and resilience of future

generations. 

Find out how you can join us to make collective care a force for change here. 

 

Support TWB's Collective Empowerment

More News . . .

LISTOS PARA LO INESPERADO! - Dic 5 en El Edificio de Mujeres. ¿Estás lista para

enfrentar cualquier situación? ¡Únete a nuestro taller gratuito y aprende cómo actuar

ante incendios, terremotos e inundaciones! Recibe un extintor y otros productos de

seguridad. Ofreceremos café y snacks ¡Además, encontrarás ropa para mujeres y

niñes! + Info

Join us for Envision, Community Portraits by First Exposures in collab with The

Women's Building! - DEC 7 - 11AM to 3PM: Join us for a special community portrait

event. Exclusively for members of TWB and residents of 2060 Folsom, this event offers

you the opportunity to get portraits by the talented First Exposures young
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photographers. Portraits are free and will take place at our space in the First Exposures

Mission space. Reserve your session today!. + Info

Holiday Season Update: Please note that our staff will be taking a short break from

Dec 23rd to 25th. We will be operating with limited capacity from December 26th to 30th.

Additionally, our office will be closed on December 31st and January 1st. Our food

pantry services will not be available on Monday, December 23rd and 30th. Our CRR

Services will be closed from December 21st to January 7th. + Info
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